
FOR MEDIA TUESDAY, 30 JUNE 1981

JOINT STATEMENT BY THE ACTING PRIME MINISTER AND

THE VICTORIAN PREMIER

The Commonwealth and Victorian Governments have

extended the reporting date for the Royal Commission

inquiring into the Activities of the Federated Ship

Painters and Dockers Union to 31 December 1982.

The Royal Commrssion, headed by Mr F X Costigan, QC,

was originally asked to report on or before 30 September

1981 or such later date as may be fixed.
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